



Nancy M. Hudanich, Ed.D., Superintendent Paula J. Smith, Business Administrator/Board Secretary

April 22, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Cape May County Technical High School Senior Prom will be held on Friday, May 20, 2022 at the Wildwood Convention Center. I am pleased to learn that your son/daughter will be in attendance.

Each year as the prom approaches, we intensify our efforts to warn students of the consequences of drinking alcoholic beverages and/or using drugs. Any student suspected of consuming alcohol or drugs before or during the prom will be denied entrance or dismissed from the prom. In addition, the student(s) will be suspended from school as per the policies of our board of education. Parents will be notified and required to pick up their son/daughter at the prom location.

Your son/daughter will receive a Prom Contract at an upcoming meeting. Please discuss the contents of the contract with him/her. Your signature indicates that you have discussed the regulations and that you support the school officials in our enforcement of the rules. The signature of your son/daughter indicates his/her commitment to the rules.

The contract must be returned to my office by **Wednesday**, **May 11th**. Missing or incomplete contracts will not be accepted. Also, students failing to return signed contracts will not be permitted to attend the prom.

With your cooperation, this year's prom will be an enjoyable experience for all.

Sincerely,

Steven Vitiello

Principal

SV/amy